
 

January 21, 2019 
 
TO:  Members of Council 
FROM:  Rick Cox, Director of Recreation, Culture & Parks 
 
 
RE: Playground Equipment Schedule 
 
At the Council Budget Meeting on Monday, January 7, 2019, it was requested that staff provide 
an outline of the replacement schedule for Town playground equipment. 
 
Based on the most recent condition analysis and age of the equipment, Town playground 
equipment should be replaced in the following order: 
 
Glendale Park – scheduled for 2020 
Southridge Park – scheduled for 2023 at current asset plan allocation 
Memorial Park (near the tennis courts) – scheduled for 2026 at current asset plan allocation 
Elliott Fairbairn 
Cranberry Park 
Library Parkette 
Westmount Park 
Trottier Park 
Kiwanis Coronation Park 
Lake Lisgar Waterpark 
Gyulveszi Park 
Oak Park  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Rick Cox 
Director of Recreation, Culture & Parks 


